
 

 

 

November 1, 2011 

Files Electronically on EFIS 

 

 

Mr. Steven Reed, Executive Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Suite 500 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

 

RE: Withdrawal of Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC Missouri PSC Tariff No. 4 - Pursuant to House 

Bill No. 338, Enacted on July 8, 2011. 

 

Dear Mr. Reed: 

 

Pursuant to House Bill No. 338, Enacted on July 8, 2011, enclosed for filing please find this request to 

withdraw Missouri PSC Tariff No. 4 submitted on behalf of Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC.  As a 

result of recent changes in state law governing the regulation of telecommunications services in Missouri, 

Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC (the "Company") is hereby giving the Commission notice of its intent 

to withdraw its tariffs for telecommunications services provided by the Company in the state of Missouri.   

 

The Company respectfully requests an effective date for this filing of December 1, 2011.   

 
The Company will make available its rates, charges, terms and conditions for its interexchange services 
on its website at http://www.verizonldregulatory.com. 
 

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3002 or via email to 

cwightman@tminc.com.  

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Connie Wightman 

 

cc: Office of Public Counsel 

file: VES - Missouri 

tms: MOo1102 
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